
 
 

From the Office of the Superintendent 
 

2 Hour Delay Procedure  
 
The use of a two-hour delayed school opening may be used as an option if the Superintendent 
decides that a delay may increase the chances for more hospitable weather.   The two-hour 
delay allows the school to avoid using as many calamity days.  
 
As with school closings, the two-hour delay to the start of the school day will be announced 
through the local news channels and the Parent Square messaging system. If for any reason 
the two-hour delay is not sufficient to ensure safe travel, the District will close for the entire day. 
If this is the case, a second call will be made via the same messaging services. 
 
In the case of a delay, students receiving school bus transportation will report to their bus stops 
two hours later than their originally scheduled time.  
 
Homeroom will begin at 10:15 a.m. for the Dayton campuses and 10:00 a.m. for the Hamilton 
campus.  
 
Lunch will be served at the regular full day time intervals.  In most instances, this may mean 
within an hour of the students’ arrival.  
 
Breakfast will not be served in its entirety.  Students arriving earlier than 9:30 may be given a 
breakfast bar if desired.  
 
The school day will end at the usual time.  
 
 
 
 


